June 18, 1990

Devar MACTLAC Evecubive Council Member:

At long last I send yvou my report of the two Executive
Meetings from the 1989 annual meeting at Lubther College
which Waldo Heino ran very well. The meeting financial
report is also enclosed.

This ig the last correspondence you will receive from me.
From now on please correspond with ouwr new Secretary -
Treasuwrer Brad Glorvigen of the College of St. Thomas. T
have enjoyved being Secretary-Treasurer and getting to know
w0 many people and learning so much about this wonderful
organization. However, I am delighted to tuwrn all of this
woark over to Brad,

I eall to your attention to the new Flacement OFficer who
has so graciously agreed to do this job, Larry Ferren of
Olivet Nazarene University. Enclosed is Larry's
announcemeant .

I hope yvou will have a wonderful rest of summer so that when
yvou return for the fall semester, yvou will be full of snergy
(as Usuald!

Sirz?gzsly ymjggi)
Forest-Ararld

Forrest Frank
Beoretary-Troasurer

Nlinois Wesleyan University
Rloomington, IL &1701



